
                      

 

 

Dear Patron members,   

 

The North Dublin National School Project Patron Committee has been meeting and preparing the process of 
exploration based on the motion passed at our last AGM in June 2024, where the patron committee was to 
explore transferring from our school’s independent patron to Educate Together.  

 

In the first four months of the school year, we have been meeting to plan and prepare information to support 
this process.  

 

At this point we would like to draw your attention to the steps taken so far and those to follow in the new year. 
You can view this here.  

 

While there will be lots of opportunities to engage and ask questions, if you do have any questions at this stage, 
you can pose them via this google form, this will allow us to answer them through the information we will share 
in the new year.  

 

Everything related to this process will be published on our school website at this link http://ndnsp.ie/about-
us/patron/  

 

Wishing you and your families a safe and peaceful holiday time.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Paul Knox  

Patron Chairperson  
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